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ParentPay 

Please note that following letters, emails, texts and phone calls, there are still a number 

of ParentPay accounts not activated. Please ensure you follow the instructions sent out 

on numerous occasions to activate your account, otherwise you will not be able to 

purchase performance tickets, raffle tickets and the many other things which require 

payment, as we have been a cashless school for some time now. As communicated 

previously, the deadline to book disco tickets was yesterday; however, as 

communicated earlier today, the deadline to book disco tickets was extended to 3pm 

today.  

Rocksteady Performance 

Well done to our pupils who ‘rocked out’ yesterday to a sell-out stadium. Well, our school hall in fact, but we have no 

doubt that the children will be performing to sold out audiences one day! 

Christmas Disco (27.11.23) 

A reminder that the Christmas Disco will take place on Monday 27th November. As 

communicated previously, the deadline to book disco tickets was yesterday; however, 

as communicated earlier today, the deadline to book disco tickets was extended to 

3pm today. The cost of £3 includes entry, sweets and unlimited drinks.  

Children can bring a change of disco clothes to change into on the afternoon. 
Following the disco, children are to be collected from their usual playgrounds at 5pm. 
Children not attending the disco, or After School Club, must be collected and taken 
home at 3.20pm.  
 

 
 
 

 

 

Christmas Performances 

Ho Ho Ho! Please find below details of our Christmas productions. Please note that only 

parents/carers from one year group will make up a particular show’s audience and 

tickets will be limited to two tickets per family, per show, and not two tickets per child. 
 

 

DATE SHOW TIME AUDIENCE 

04.12.23 Nursery (AM) 8:50am Nursery AM Parents/Carers 

04.12.23 Nursery (PM) 12:25pm Nursery PM Parents/Carers 

05.12.23 Reception 2.20pm Reception Parents/Carers 

06.12.23 Y1&Y2 10.00am Year 1 Parents/Carers 

06.12.23 Y1&Y2 2.20pm Year 2 Parents/Carers 

07.12.23 Y3&Y4 10.00am Year 3 Parents/Carers 

07.12.23 Y3&Y4 2.20pm Year 4 Parents/Carers 

08.12.23 Y5&Y6 10.00am Year 5 Parents/Carers 

08.12.23 Y5&Y6 2.20pm Year 6 Parents/Carers 
 

 

 

Christmas Parties 

Our Christmas Parties will take place on an afternoon during the last ‘full’ week of term 

apart from our morning Nursery children, who will have theirs during the morning. 

Please note that our Y4 party has now been moved to the morning of Tuesday 12th 

December. Affected families have been notified prior to this newsletter. 
 

Monday 11th December, 2023 Reception Year 5 

Tuesday 12th December, 2023 Year 2 Year 6 

Wednesday 13th December, 2023 Year 1 
 

Friday 15th December, 2022 Year 3 Nursery (AM) & (PM) 

 

 

Father Philip 

Thank you to Father Philip, who visited our Y2 

pupils earlier this week to support our RE 

topic. 

Christmas Fair 

A reminder that our Christmas 

Fair will take place after school 

on Thursday 14th December. 

All children should have 

received a letter containing 

further information. 

 

Merit Winners 

Congratulations to our merit winners! They have demonstrated 

outstanding ‘Self-Awareness’ (our Commando Joe’s RESPECT 

character value for the last two weeks) as well as having 100% 

attendance. Well done everyone! 

 

Christmas Fair – Chocolate Tombola 

Thank you to everyone who has donated 

chocolate for our Christmas Fair ‘Chocolate 

Tombola’. If you would like to donate a bar of 

chocolate or two, please send it into school 

and give it to your child’s class teacher.  

Please don’t send any chocolate that contains 

nuts as we do have allergies in school.  

Thank you in advance for your generosity. 

Lining Up Before School 

Can we please ask that on a 

morning when parents and carers 

are lining up to bring their children 

into school that children are 

appropriately supervised and are 

not running around. Thank you for 

your support in this matter. 


